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Funding for Saskatoon Light & Power Fleet EV Charging 
Stations 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Capital Project P.01281 Investigate New Power Supply be increased by 

$30,000 funded by Eco-West Canada’s Electric Vehicle Charger Program; 
2. That existing funds within Capital Project P.01281 Investigate New Power Supply be 

utilized for the purchase and installation of the electric vehicle chargers; and 
3. That the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized to execute the agreements from the 

Electric Vehicle Charger Program under the Corporate Seal. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on September 5, 2023, considered a report of the Utilities and 
Environment Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
September 5, 2023 report of the Utilities and Environment Division. 


